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Statement on Supreme Court Ruling  

Madison, WI — State Senator Chris Kapenga (R-Delafield) released the following statement after the 
Wisconsin State Supreme Court ruled on the Wisconsin Legislature v. Palm case.  

“By siding with the legislature, the courts have ruled that Governor Evers and his administration have overstepped 
the bounds of his authority. Unfortunately, ignoring the law has become a consistent theme of this administration, 
and I am glad to see the Supreme Court has once again recognized this overreach. 

Effective immediately, Wisconsin is back open. It is now up to each individual person to decide how restrictive 
they feel they need to be, instead of the government mandating it. The legislature will now begin to work through 
how to properly handle these situations should they arise in the future.”  
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Senator Kapenga represents the 33rd Senate District, which covers most of central Waukesha County 

and Lake Country. 


